The Illinois Program for Research in the Humanities, supported by a grant from the Andrew W. Mellon Foundation, seeks to hire a Post-Doctoral Fellow for a two-year appointment commencing Fall 2015.
Application Deadline: Monday, October 27, 2014
The Mellon Post-Doctoral Fellow in the Humanities will spend the two-year term in residence at Illinois, will conduct research on the proposed project, and will teach two courses per year in the appropriate academic department. The Fellow will participate in the IPRH Fellows Seminar, a yearlong interdisciplinary workshop, and will be encouraged to participate in activities available through IPRH, in the teaching department, and on the Illinois campus. The Post-Doctoral Fellow will give a public lecture on his or her research.
The search for Mellon Fellows is open to scholars in all humanities disciplines, but we seek applicants whose work falls into one of the following broad subject areas:
· Race and Diaspora Studies
· History of Science/Technology
· Empire and Colonial Studies
· Memory Studies
For details please visit: http://www.iprh.illinois.edu/fellowships/mellon.html

